
                                                                                

     

                
 
      

                                                                                             

Head Teacher  

Mr. R. Baker                             

 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

  

Newsletter No 12 – 27th November, 2020 

 

 

It has been so lovely to be welcoming back more year groups this week – we have missed you and we 

look forward to having everyone back on Monday as Reception and Year 5 return. 

 

Advent 

This Sunday, we celebrate the First Sunday of Lent – a time of preparation for the coming of Jesus 

at Christmas, a time of joy and celebration. 

Something we all need at this most testing of times. 

 

Non-Uniform Days 

During Advent, we want to help a number of charities at this difficult period.   

Each Friday will be a non-uniform day in return for £1 per family. 

Friday 4th December – Birmingham and Solihull Women’s Aid 

Friday 11th December – Christmas Jumper Day – Birmingham Children’s Hospital 

Friday 18th December – No charge as this is the last day of term. 

 

National School Flu Vaccination Programme 

Birmingham Community Healthcare NHS Foundation Trust are requesting expressions of interest with 

regards to an offer of inactivated influenza vaccine (IIV) to children whose parents have refused live 

attenuated influenza vaccine (LAIV) due to the porcine gelatin content. 

The offer of this vaccination will be delivered in a clinic setting.  This offer will be dependent on both 

vaccine availability and the capacity within the Immunisation Team to deliver this offer at short 

request. 

If you would be interested in your child receiving the alternative vaccination, then please contact the 

Immunisation Team on 0121 466 3440. 

This information will also be available on the Immunisation Team flu website: 

https://www.bhamcommunity.nhs.uk/patients-public/children-and-young-people/services-parent-

portal/immunisation-services/flu/ 
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Values and Virtues 

We are continuing to be ‘Intentional and Prophetic’. 

Congratulations to Shalom (3C) and William (4P) who are the winners of the certificates this week. 

 

STAR AWARDS AND MERIT CERTIFICATES THIS WEEK 

 

Nursery Eiman 

Reception CT Eesa 

Reception SS Abubakr 

Year 1M Emmanuella, Samara, Ali 

Year 1GP David, Connor, Mujtaba, Mateusz 

Year 2B Camilla 

Year 2G Whole class 

Year 3C Sedi 

Year 3M Ola 

Year 4B Finley 

Year 4P Zane 

Year 5B Lilyrae 

Year 5M Jack 

Year 6G Ethan 

Year 6TW Fathima 

WISE OWL AWARD Yasmeen (6G) 

Well done everyone! 

 

 

Prayers 

Please pray for Mrs Harris, whose brother-in-law passed away this week, and the family of Kieran 

Cooper, a past pupil, who died recently. 

 

Stay safe and enjoy the weekend. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

R Baker and staff 
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